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School Based Immunisation Team

Palmer Community Hospital

Wear Street

Jarrow

NE32 3UX

Tel. 0191 402 8179


Private and confidential 

Dear Head Teacher
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the pandemic in assisting the School Based Immunisation Team in delivering vaccinations to your eligible children.

As you are aware the team planned to deliver HPV to year 8 pupils in September into early October 2020.  In light of recent information regarding the early delivery of the Flu vaccination it has been decided that the HPV 1st dose for year 8 pupils will be delivered in Summer 2021.    

I would also like to confirm that your year 7 pupils will be offered Flu vaccination this year.  The team will be in contact to arrange the date and deliver the consent forms.  

Yours Faithfully 
Linsay Compton 

Clinical Team Manager

School Based Immunisation Team  
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